KENSINGTON FOREST SUBDIVISION ASSOCIATION

**Resolution of Kensington Forest Subdivision Association** 

We the undersigned of the board of The Kensington Forest Subdivision Association, hereby

consent and agree that the following resolution was voted upon and approved in our annual

meeting held on November 18, 2021. We hereby consent to the adoption of the following:

To pursue and obtain a recommendation from the Rochester Hills City Council for a DNR permit

for the Canada Goose Nest Destruction Program. This permit is for all commons areas,

including the pond area located at Brompton Road and Livernois. Due to residential

complaints, Canadian geese have created personal property damage and damage to open space

areas, including excessive droppings resulting in a health hazard concern for children and pets.

We have participated in this program in the past and wish to continue. During this time we

have engaged in harassment methods, exclusion techniques and habitat modification in

accordance within the guidelines and recommendations of the Michigan DNR, but the

populations persist and have increased.

Our outdoor services contractor, Jim McCauley, has completed necessary training with the DNR

to apply, on behalf of the HOA, for permits.

In order to continue the Canadian Goose Nest Destruction Program we would urge the

Rochester Hills City council to pass a five year resolution from 2022 to 2026.

Approval signatures of board members below:

Parry Titlison

President

THE CALL

Treasurer

im Connelly

1000 9

Hevor Granetti

Secretary